
 

 
From: PUC 
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2020 1:15 PM
To: 
Subject: EL19-003
 

Mr. Brouwer,
 
Thank you for your message regarding the proposed waiver for the Crowned
Ridge Wind docket, EL19-003. Your comment will be posted under Comments
and Responses in the docket so my fellow commissioners and others interested
may read them. Here is a link to the docket,
https://puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2019/EL19-003.aspx.
 
Chairman Gary Hanson
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
www.puc.sd.gov 
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